
 December 18th, 2022 

 Eric Davis - Pastor         Matt Mumma - Pastor of Counseling 

 Ministries and Events 

 Christmas Eve Service 
 Our Christmas Eve Service will be from 5:30-6:45 pm on Saturday the 
 24th. We will also be meeting on Sunday morning, Christmas Day, at 10 
 am. 

 Children’s Choir 
 Fall kids choir, ages 4 and up: 45 minute practice - regularly meets 
 immediately following Sunday services weekly (But not this week!) 
 Contact Ellie Brown to sign up (  eloisej.austen2018@gmail.com  ). 

 Entrust 
 Entrust is a comprehensive, systematic leadership and shepherding 
 training program, open to all men at Cornerstone! Our desire is to equip 
 men to embrace God’s call for all as leaders and disciple-makers. This 
 fall we will be studying Biblical Masculinity. We meet Thursday 
 mornings October through May (NOT meeting 12/22 or 12/29), from 6-7 
 am at JH Indoor, hot breakfast provided. 
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 Cornerstone Discipleship and Biblical Counseling Training 
 CDBC is designed to practically equip you to grow in your walk with 
 Christ and to equip others, as we are all called to disciple and counsel 
 one another. Classes meet throughout the year on Mondays from 6-8:30 
 pm. See Matt or the website for more details, resuming January 16th, 
 2023. 

 Adventure Club 
 Adventure Club is a fun, energetic, Bible-centered experience, for kids 3 
 years old through 5th grade. We meet once a month from August 
 through May. Our next meeting is Sunday January 8th, from 4:30-6 pm 
 at JH Indoor. If you are new to Adventure Club and would like to join, 
 please contact Jill Freeman. 

 Anchored 
 Anchored Youth nights meet once a month for a time of dinner, 
 teaching, and games. Open to youth ages 12 - high school. Our next 
 meeting will be an Ugly Sweater Christmas Party, sledding involved 
 (dress warm!), tonight - Sunday December 18th, 5:30-8 pm. Contact Jill 
 Freeman for location or more details. 

 2022-2023 Women’s Bible Study 
 This year’s Women’s Bible Study is studying Susan Heck’s Sermon on 
 the Mount series. We are currently on break until January 12th, when we 
 will resume meeting from 9-10:30 am at the church office. Childcare is 
 provided, please RSVP to Jill Freeman. 

 **For any other information, please contact Jill via email: 
 jill.freeman@cornerstonejh.com  .** 

 MISSIONARY UPDATE 
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 Ben and Tati Candee 

 Prayer requests 
 ●  Please pray for the church plant in Lomba Grande.  They are excited to have a 

 new local family participating in the bible study. 
 ●  For unity of their sending church in Brazil as they are struggling with some 

 leadership difficulties. 
 ●  Pray specifically that they would be able to gain another 80-100 prayer 

 partners and $760 in monthly financial support. 
 ●  Pray for their new baby, Obed, who was born at 36 weeks with a cleft lip and 

 palate and will need several surgeries during his first year. 



 God’s Sovereign Preparation for Christmas – Luke 1:26-38 

 If you’d like to catch up on past sermons, you can download them from our 
 website at cornerstonejh.com/sermons 


